
NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING

September 18, 2024 at
4:30 PM

The  Council  of  Allegheny
County will conduct a public
hearing,  on  Wednesday,
September 18, 2024, at 4:30
p.m.  in  the  Gold  Room,
located on the 4th Floor of the
Allegheny County Courthouse,
436 Grant Street,  Pittsburgh,
PA  15219.   The  primary
purpose of this hearing is to
allow the public opportunity to
comment and the Council to
receive information relating to
the  formulation  of  an
Allegheny  County  Climate
Action  Plan.   Individuals
wishing  to  speak  in  person
must  register  in  advance  at
least  24  hours  before  the
scheduled  beginning  of  the
meeting, and comments must
be made in accordance with
all applicable rules governing
public  comment  at  regularly
scheduled  Council  meetings.
An  online  registration  form
may be found on the County
Council webpage at:
https://alleghenycounty.govqa.
us/WEBAPP
/_rs/(S(3dkem203qmwvjnmyr3
xdyl2h))
/RequestOpen.aspx?rqst=68
Commenters  may  also
register by calling the Office of
County  Council  at
412-350-6490, or in person at
Room  119,  County
Courthouse,  436  Grant
St. Written testimony will be
accepted  through  5:00  p.m.
on  September  25,  2024,
without the need to sign up in
advance.  Written  comments
should be sent to:

 Jared E. Barker, Chief Clerk
Allegheny County Council

436 Grant Street, Room 119
Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Jared.Barker@alleghenycounty.us


